


• Computer Science for Girls is a workshop on Computer Science for young adults 
(with special focus on the underrepresented collectives).

• The main idea is to provide the audience with a glimpse into the blooming field 
of computer science, by letting them explore the exciting world of code in small 
work groups.

• The workshop is inteded to provide additionally talks and open table rounds with 
members of underrepresented collectives in the field, to provide input on 
different career options.

• At the end of the workshop, the participats will have written their first 
Computer Vision application in Python, processing a video stream and displaying 
high level information about it (e.g., action recognition, skeleton estimation, 
object detection).



We will have ~17 awesome 
mentors for the workshop!

~50 Non-programming women or 
underepresented individuals 

who are motivated to get into 
the field

Full day workshop, 26th of 
August 2023, Zurich. (We are 

a satelite event from 
Scientifica)



• Computer Science for Girls is organized by Dr. Zuria Bauer, 
postdoctoral researcher at ETH Zurich, in collaboration with the 
Computer Vision and Geometry Group under the direction of Prof. Dr. 
Marc Pollefeys. With Dr. Mihai Dusmanu and Luca Cavalli as technical 
managers.

• This workshop is a satellite event for the Scientifica event and 
organized in collaboration with their organization comittee.

https://zuriabauer.com/
https://cvg.ethz.ch/
https://people.inf.ethz.ch/marc.pollefeys/
https://people.inf.ethz.ch/marc.pollefeys/
https://dusmanu.com/
https://www.linkedin.com/in/luca-cavalli-a6a755154/?originalSubdomain=ch
https://scientifica.ch/


We’re looking for kind souls and organizations that are supporting the goal of 
bringing more women into technology to help us.

With every sponsor, we can bring more and more women to come to the the Computer 
Science for Girls workshop and into the field of Computer Science to learn about 
programming. Your money will be used for their maintenance, the merchandising and 
other supplies in order to create a place where all of them can feel comfortable and 
make their first contact with code a great experience.



You can help us in three ways:

• Company logo on website
• Company poster at workshop
• Send e-mail to attendees

• 5min LIGHTNING TALK

• Company logo on website
• Company poster at workshop
• Send e-mail to attendees

• Company logo on website



Get in touch:

E-mail: gcc@sympa.ethz.ch
Twitter: @ComputerScienceGirlsZCH

mailto:gcc@sympa.ethz.ch
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